
Weekly Newsletter - Spring Term 1 

Our students were happy to be able to 

access Oakham School sports facili�es 

again this week now that they have     

re-opened. 

Two games of ten-pin bowling 

resulted in a draw between Elm 

and Oak Class in Ke!ering this 

week. 

Weighing, measuring and mixing (the folding 

method) resulted in some delicious chocolate 

muffins. 



 

In recogni�on of Burns Night, 

our younger students have 

been learning peeling and 

chopping skills, such as the 

bridge cut,  to prepare “neeps 

and ta,es”.   

Hazel Class learnt 

about the history of 

Burns Night this week 

and used the weaving 

technique to design 

and make their own 

Sco,sh tartan design. 






